


ARS Cancellation Policy
Winter Policy: 								policy updated 12/22/2016 klb

	ARS activities will be canceled in the winter if the air temperature is 10 degrees below zero.  ARS activities are also canceled if New Ulm Schools are closed or if there is a weather advisory for the area.  Please always use caution when attending events, the above criteria is only a guideline.  Cancellations will be made by 3 PM the day of the event.  If an event is canceled, the following are where the cancellation can be found:

		*Checking the ARS website (www.nuars.org), on the main page to the left
		*Calling the ARS phone
		*Listening to KNUJ 860 am or SAM 107.3 fm radio
		*Checking the ARS Facebook page

**The exception to this policy is if a big trip is planned and the tickets are non-refundable (Vikings, Timberwolves, Etc.)**                                                                   

Summer Policy (Outside activities only)

	ARS activities will be canceled if they are outside and it is warmer than 90 degrees.  Indoor activities will still be held regardless of the temperature.  If an event is canceled, the following are where the cancellations can be found:

		*Checking the ARS website (www.nuars.org), on the main page to the left
		*If you are signed up for text alerts
		*Calling the ARS phone

**The exception to this policy is if a big trip is planned and the tickets are non-refundable (Twins, etc.)**







